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Gomez, Angela J.

From: Wolfley, Jolene

Sent: Friday, July 17, 2020 4:14 PM

To: Gould, Maggie S.

Cc: Gomez, Angela J.

Subject: FW: Scheduled DRB Zoom meeting for the 22nd of July

Please add to the record for PR 4030. 

 

From: Amy Garcia <1garciagang@gmail.com>  

Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2020 9:34 AM 

To: Wolfley, Jolene <jwolfley@cabq.gov> 

Cc: mdmiraba@msn.com; Marsha Kearney <rmeek1978@gmail.com>; larrysandoval75@gmail.com 

Subject: Scheduled DRB Zoom meeting for the 22nd of July 

 

Jolene Wolfley, 

My name is Amy Garcia. I am a resident in the Estrella Del Norte community and I live on Carreta Drive. I 

would like to ask that the Drb meeting scheduled for the 22nd of July, in regards to the building of the 

apartment complex on Golf Course, be delayed and rescheduled until a time that we are able to meet in 

an open meeting. I do not feel that a Zoom meeting meets the requirements of the Open Meetings Act. 

While this is my opinion, I would like you to consider a delay until we can meet in person. Thank you! 

Under these Zoom meetings, the public input is at an extreme disadvantage. Thank you for your time 

and consideration. 

 

Best regards, 

Amy Garcia 
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